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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 6, 1981 

Dear Paul: 

Thanks for your letter of July 30. I 
really appreciated the congratulations. 

When your travels bring you to the Wash­
ington area, do stop by for a visit. My 
office is Room 424 Old Executive Office 
Building; Phone - c. 202 456-6666. 

Regards to all and come see us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 

Professor Paul G. Mahlberg 
Department of Biology 
Indiana University 
Jora·an Hall 138 
Bloomington, Indiana 47401 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

· WASHINGTON 

August 6, 1981 

Dear Paul: 

Thanks for your letter of July 30. I 
really appreciated the congratulations. 

When your travels bring you to the Wash­
ington area, do stop by for a visit. My 
office is Room 424 Old Executive Office 
Building; Phone - c. 202 456-6666. 

Regards to all and come see us. 

Sincerely, -

Carlton ·E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 

Professor Paul G. Mahlberg 
Department of Biology 
Indiana University 
Jorffan Hall 138 
Bloomington, Indiana 47401 



July 30, 1981 

Dr. Carlton E. Turner 
Drugs Policy Staff 

INDIANA UNIVERSITY 
Department of Biology 

JORDAN HALL I 3 8 

BLOOMINGTON , INDIANA 47401 

The White House, Rm 424 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Carlton: 

TEL, NO. 812-33 7• 5980 

Congratulations on your appointment to the White House Staff. I am very 
happy to learn of your new position. I'm certain it will be challenging 
but at the same time very stimulating. You'll do superbly well in this 
position. 

Best wishes from everyone in the lab here. 

Sincer? ;:r, 
Paul G. Mahlberg 
Professor of Biology 

PGM/mm ,-,.-1-1 -ft,Vi\;t .,,"vfft ( fr 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 28, 1981 

Dear Raphael: 

Thanks for your kind letter. I really 
appreciated the congratulations and 
your thoughts concerning NIDA. 

Of course, I would be 
any comments or ideas 
on the drug problem. 
care to make would be 

We all send regards. 

interested in 
you might have 
Any input you 
appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Raphael Mechoulam, Rector 
'l'he Hebrew University of Jerusalem 
Sherman Building, Mount Scopus 
Jerusalem, Israel 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 1, 1981 

Dear Dr. Moore: 

Thank you for your kind letter. I really 
appreciated the congratulations • 

I look forward to our paths crossing in 
the near future at some event of mutual 
interest. Meanwhile, if we can be of any 
help, just call. 

Sincerely, 

Carlt n E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 

for Drug Policy 

Dr. Charles R. Moore 
Drug and Alcohol Administrator 
U.S. Army Forces Command 
Atlanta, Georgia 30330 

. .. ... .. ·' 
•, ;, '> • . . .. 

.... ~ .. • 

·\ 
\ 

... _ 



... 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY FORCES COMMAND 

FORT MCPHERSON, GEORGIA 30330 

3 September 1981 

Dr. Carlton Turner 
Senior Policy Advisor on Drug Abuse 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20500 

Congratulations on your new assignment. 
that you have assumed responsibility for 
combating alcohol and drug abuse. 

I am personally gratified to know 
the very important task of 

I appreciated your private discussion with me at the PRIDE Conference, in 
Atlanta, and also your presentation at the Department of Army World Wide 
Conference in Washington, DC. You have my support and assistance whenever 
needed. 

Drug and Alco · ol Administrator 
US Army Forces Command 
Atlanta, GA 30330 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 27, 1981 

Dear Helen: 

I need to go over this paper "in toto." 
It was an oral presentation and is now 

· being used as a publication. We need 
some editing!! 

Ms. Helen Moore 
PRIDE 

Sincerely, 

ton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Georgia State University 
University Plaza 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 9, 1981 

Dear Otto: 

Thanks for the packet of information, 
the plates and the shirt. I intend to 
put all items to good use. 

Please keep in contact and if there is 
anything I can do to help you and your 
program, don't hesitate to call on me. 

Mr. Otto Moulton 
427 Boston Street 

s !J!-~_e.~ y, 
' 

Daniel F. Leonard 
Policy Adviser for 

Drug Policy 

Topsfield, Massachusetts 01983 



I 
I 

/ 
I 

i 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHING T ON 

September 16, 1981 

Dear Otto: 

This weekend I met a couple from Virginia 
Beach. They are interested in Parents' 
Group idea and would like some information. 

I would appreciate your sending some lit­
erature to them and perhaps a contact person 
in their area. 

Mr. and Mrs. Roger L. Maxwell 
3329 Burnt Mill Road 
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23452 

I hope everything is going good. Carlton 
and I are learning the ropes and will soon 
come down with something. I think it will 
please you. 

Mr. Otto Moulton 
427 Boston Street 

Sincerely, 

Daniel F. Leonard 
Policy Adviser for 

Drug Policy 

Topsfield, Massachusetts 01983 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 31, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mullen: 

Attached is a letter received from 
Deputy Sheriff Janet Neal, Bristol, 
Virginia, requesting information on 
a "drug school." 

Kindly refer to the proper division 
of your Administration for response. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel F. Leonard 
Policy Adviser for 

Drug Policy 

Honorable Francis Mullen, Jr. 
Administrator 
Drug Enforcement Administration 
1405 Eye Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. c. 20537 


